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14 October 2021 

 

 

, 

Re: Covid-19 testing during alert level 4 

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 20th August 2021 to the Metro Auckland District 
Health Boards requesting the following information: 

For each day of the Covid-19 alert level 4 lockdown (August 18 until September 15), could 
the NRHCC please provide the number of Covid-19 tests performed at each of Auckland's 
community testing centres/pop-up testing centres. 

  
I am responding on behalf of the Northern Region Health Coordination Centre (NRHCC), the COVID-
19 response and vaccination team set up by the Northland, Waitematā, Auckland, and Counties 
Manukau DHBs. 

Please refer to attached Appendix 1 in reference to Community Testing Centre numbers (including 
pop-ups) for August 18 to September 15, 2021. 

You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official 
Information Act.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 

Yours faithfully  

 
 
Margie Apa 
Chief Executive - Counties Manukau District Health Board  
 




